State officials will hold meetings this month to get the public's input and conerns about a proposed power line project in western Wisconsin. The CapX2020 project has plans to build new energy transmission lines from South Dakota to Wisconsin, including a line from Rochester, Minnesota to La Crosse.

The Public Service Commission of Wisconsin and Wisconsin DNR will hold public meetings today and July 20th to allow residents of La Crosse, Buffalo and Trempealeau counties to share concerns about the project, or to talk about how their property will be impacted.

The meeting Thursday is scheduled for 1:30pm and 6:30pm at the Buffalo City Hall - 245 East 10th Street.